




The procedures and systems for accurately recording
and processing the results of our events is a delicate and
demanding issue, and Iwould like to thank and congratulate
Wanda SLSC Members Chris Stephenson (and his partner
June) and Ron Smith for their expertise and experience in
conducting these activities.

Once again Matthew Bruce did a fine job of updating our
website - www.sharkislandswim.com.au - with the details
regarding race entry, plus a down loadable copy of our entry
form, prior to the events taking place. The results of the
Shark Island Swim were available on the Cronulla Shark
Island Swim website by 4.00 pm on the day of the events.

Thanks also to Ken English, our Announcer and MC - Col
Elliott, our Event Referee - Brian Henderson, who designed
the Shark Island T-shirts - Alan Hanson, Graham Giles,
Kathy Piggott, Michelle Giles and Annette Yazbek, for their
unending Office and Administration duties - our quiet
achievers.

Two additional people must also be recognised for their
huge contribution to the success of these events. Firstly,
John Hollingdale, who has been Convenor of these events
since 1992-93 Season and has worked tirelessly to ensure
their success and assisted and directed me in so many ways
this year. Secondly, Ken O'Donnell, who worked non-stop
to procure, erect and remove our signs and banners and
worked so hard on the day of the events in many different
areas. Thank you so much John and Ken.
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Finally, I would like to express my enormous gratitude to

the Shark Island Swim Committee, who spent many hours
throughout the year to organise and conduct these events.

The Committee Members for 2003-2004 were: Frank
Doran, Chris Giles, Greg Hewitt, John Hollingdale, Kelly
Hollingdale, Ken O'Donnell, Shirley O'Donnell, Dave Piggott,
Rob Short, Ron Smith, Chris Stephenson and John Wilson.

Again, we learned a lot from this year's events and next
year we will be putting more organisation and emphasis into
the following:
• Greater promotion with the Schools and Swim Clubs for

the 1.0 km Ocean Fun Swim - we would like to have 500
entrants in this event next year

• A simpler and quicker method for ascertaining the 1st,
2nd and 3rd placings in each age category - plus the
commencement of the presentation by 12.30 pm

• Greater promotion and publicity for the events
• Increased sponsorship, and
• The introduction of new Team Members to take some of

the load off the longer standing Members
Thanks once again to all Club Members, for making the

Shark Island Swim Challenge such a success. I am very
proud to have such a great team supporting me in so many
ways with the running of the Cronulla Shark Island Swim
Challenge. .Bruce Guthrie, Convenor,

Shark Island Swim Committee.


